
 

 

December 16, 2015 

 

Via FedExpress and Electronic Filing 

 

Steven King 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

 

 

Re:   Docket UT-111534 – Courtesy Notification of Discontinuance of Service 

Cricket Communications Inc. (“Cricket”) hereby provides notice to the Commission that 

it ceased the provision of all services effective September 15, 2015 and has no customers 

in the state of Washington effective as of that date.   

 

If you have any questions regarding this notice, please feel free to contact me at (512) 

330-1698. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

Sharon Mullin 

Director 

AT&T Services, Inc.   

Sharon Mullin 
Director 
External Affairs 

2003 Point Bluff 
Austin, TX  78746 
 
T: 512-330-1698 
F: 832-213-0203 
Sharon.Mullin@att.com 


